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NABS will be in Bismarck, North Dakota this month to

interview boarding school survivors. On June 11, 2024 at 1:00

p.m. CST, NABS will be hosting a Virtual Gathering where

attendees will have a chance to learn more about the oral history

project and ask questions.

Tuesday, June 11, 2024 at 1pm CST

Through a grant from the Department of the Interior, this unprecedented effort is a

crucial part of the DOI’s Federal Indian Boarding School Initiative.

REGISTER HERE:

 https://bit.ly/ND-OHP

Visit  https://boardingschoolhealing.org/oral-history-project/ or

email OralHistoryProject@nabshc.org  

to learn more.
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